

Head Teacher Mr. R. Baker Archdiocese of Birmingham ST. WILFRID'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY UNIT

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY.

Telephone: 0121 675 3319

E-mail: enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Newsletter No 18 - 22nd January, 2021

Third week done!

We continue to be so impressed with how well our children are doing - home schoolers and those in school.

For those at home, we continue to provide remote learning and will keep in touch with you. Keep up the encouragement with the children! Any problems please contact the class teacher in the first instance.

Birmingham Children's Partnership

Attached to this newsletter is a handout detailing services and support available to families (this information will also be posted on the school website).

School Meal Vouchers

These went out this week and were sent to family email addresses. Please contact the school office if you have not received them.

Extreme Weather Arrangements

As the weather gets colder, I thought it useful to remind you of arrangements.

In the event of the closure of school due to extreme weather conditions, information about this will be relayed to you by a posting on the school website, a text message to your mobile and information on BBC Radio West Midlands and Free Radio.

Please do not call the school to see if it is open.

Values and Virtues

We are continuing to be 'Grateful and Generous'.

Congratulations to Catalin (2B) and Asaad (3C) who are the winners of the certificates this week.

<u>Behaviour Awards</u> <u>Purple Badge</u>: Klay <u>Red Badge</u>: Ella-Marie















STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK

Nursery	Whole class
Reception CT	Esmae-Rose
Reception SS	Muhammad
Year 1M	Klay
Year 1GP	Reico-J
Year 2B	Yosuf
Year 2G	Tyler, Keira
Year 3C	Usman
Year 3M	Vanessa
Year 4B	Jenson
Year 4P	Oliver 5
Year 5B	Charlotte
Year 5M	Cristina
Year 6G	Jeremiah
Year 6TW	Sebastian

Well done everyone!

<u>Prayers</u>

Please pray for Mrs Peplow and her family, as they mourn the death of her mum on Thursday, and Mrs Mary Turner's family, whose mum has also passed away recently.

Stay safe and have a good weekend.

Yours sincerely,

R Baker and staff











